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Dear colleagues,

consultation hours of all teachers are cancelled during   exam period and during summer holidays . If you need to
consult anything with anyone of our staff, please   arrange an appointment via e-mail .

  Consultation hours of executive secretary  are cancelled during summer holidays and on 24. 5., 31. 5. and 7. 6.

and postponed on
23. 5. (11:00–12:30) and 6. 6. (13:30–15:00).

Thank you for your understanding.

We wish you a successful exam period and a nice summer!

On behalf of our department
Jana Wohlmuth Markupová

http://fhs.cuni.cz/FHSENG-399.html
http://ohsd.fhs.cuni.cz/OHSD-15.html
http://ohsd.fhs.cuni.cz/OHSD-65.html

